
 

 

Night Work Planned at La Media Road in Chula Vista 
  

Night work is planned for Tuesday, February 12, at 9 p.m. through Wednesday, February 13, at     
4 a.m. at the intersection of East Palomar Street and La Media Road to accommodate 
improvements to enhance the nearby traffic signals. During this time, the left turn lane from 
eastbound East Palomar Street to northbound La Media Road will be closed to allow crews to work 
on the installation of traffic signal loops. Residents can expect intermittent noise, including OSHA 
required back up alarms, lights, and reduced traffic lanes overnight as crews complete this work. 

All reasonable steps will be taken to minimize impacts to nearby residents, businesses and 
travelers. We appreciate your patience during construction. Please note, construction schedules 
are subject to change. 

 

About South Bay Rapid 

The South Bay Rapid project is a $139 million effort to provide travelers with a new, frequent, and 
reliable transit choice. The 26-mile Rapid route runs between the Otay Mesa Port of Entry and 
Downtown San Diego via a dedicated transit guideway along East Palomar Street and Eastlake 
Parkway in Chula Vista. Now operational, South Bay Rapid connects residents to employment and 
activity centers in Downtown San Diego and South County. 

 

Stay Informed During Construction! 

To sign up for email updates, please visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/Contact 
Traducción al español disponible a solicitud 

 


